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     Athens, 24th February 2014 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
Product Recall Information Notice on plastic plates 

 

Following official control by EFET and laboratory analysis by the General Chemical State 

Laboratory of plastic plates, EFET asked for the recall of plastic plates as non compliant 

for their use in contact with food. The product “plastic plates” bear a printed image on their 

surface. Printing inks may potentially migrate to food when these plates are used.     

 
The implicated plastic plates are of Chinese origin and marketed in packages of four 

(individual) pieces, with Lot No HDG 279 N and imported by the company “JUMBO AEVE” 

(in Greek: “JUMBO ΑΝΩΝΥΜΗ ΕΜΠΟΡΙΚΗ ΕΤΑΙΡΕΙΑ”) situated in 9 Kiprou str. and 

Hydras, Moschato (in Greek: “Κύπρου 9 & Ύδρας, Μοσχάτο”). 

 

EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the above product by the above 

mentioned company. Relevant controls are in progress.  

 
Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo below) are 

asked not to use it. 
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